

ACTIONS FOR TM111

- **ACTION TM108.3:** CA will review the feedback that JE forwarded about the IVOA website and get back in touch with YG. **IN PROGRESS**
- **ACTION TM109.1:** CA: Update IVOA webpage IVOA working group to reflect the creation of the IAU-IVOA Liaison Committee Chair and VC **IN PROGRESS**
- **ACTION TM109.4** BB will draft a charter and terms of service for the IVOA-IAU Liaison Committee based examples provided by CA. **IN PROGRESS**
- **ACTION TM109.6:** CA & JE will coordinate the addition of Kazakhstan VO logo and link to <https://www.ivoa.net/about/member-organizations.html> and <https://wiki.ivoa.net/wiki/bin/view/IVOA/IVOAHistoryPage>, and also check the rest of the member organization links on that page. **IN PROGRESS**
- **ACTION TM109.10** CA: Contact Tim Jenness regarding the logistics for Northern Fall 2023 Interop (Tucson) **IN PROGRESS**
- **ACTION TM110.1** MM to send information about Bologna interoperability meeting to the whole interop mailing list.
- **ACTION TM110.2** MM will look into Sunday 7 May dinner arrangements and discuss it with the LOC.
- **ACTION TM110.3** Exec members to send CA and SO names of potential candidates for WG/IG expiring terms.
- **ACTION TM110.4** MH will add Grid and Web Services (GWS) Working Group to the Project Reports section of Exec meeting notes
- **ACTION TM110.5** PW will reach out to her Hungary contacts about the VO website and logo.
- **ACTION TM110.6** Exec will review and comment on the [new draft IVOA website](#) by mid-February.
- **ACTION TM110.7** MH will send out Doodle poll for listing four days during the week of March 20.